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SEWER WORKS ON HONEYSUCKLE DRIVE – 18 TO 26 MAY 2020 

11 May 2020   

The urban renewal of Honeysuckle is a signature project for Hunter and Central Coast Development 

Corporation (HCCDC).  Honeysuckle is changing and with new open space areas alongside 

residential, commercial and entertainment precincts, it is essential there is easy access for cars, bikes 

and pedestrians along the length of Honeysuckle Drive.  

Robson Civil Projects is working on behalf of HCCDC to realign Honeysuckle Drive between Hannell 

Street and Steel Street to improve traffic flow through the area. Trenching work is required in order 

to upgrade sewer lines along Honeysuckle Drive and Hannell Street.  

When will work take place? 

Between Monday 18 and Friday 23 May, trenching will occur on the southern side of Honeysuckle 

Drive and in the left-hand turn lane from Honeysuckle Drive onto Hannell Street. Traffic will be 

maintained during this work. 

On Saturday 23 and Sunday 24 May between 7am to 6pm, trenching work will require partial 

closure of the Westbound lanes on Honeysuckle Drive. A traffic diversion will be in place via Steel 

Street. 

 

Night work will occur on Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 May between 8pm and 5am. During night 

work, the intersection of Hannell Street and Honeysuckle Drive will be under traffic control. 
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What equipment will be used? 

 

Equipment will include, but is not limited to, trucks, forklifts, excavators, temporary light towers, light 

vehicles, power tools and hand tools. 

 

What to expect during construction 

 

There may be some noise associated with this work. We apologise for the inconvenience and will aim 

to minimise the impact of our work by: 

 

> Turning off equipment when not in use 

> Positioning noisy equipment as far away as possible from residents and businesses. 

 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 


